May 7, 2019

Clark Memorial Hospital
1220 Missouri Ave.
Jeffersonville, In. 47130

Re: Amendment to license #13-12367-01

To whom it may concern:

This letter is to request Daniel Altman, M.D. replace Damion Hazlett, M.. . as the
Radiation Safety Officer on our radioactive materials license #13-12367-( . Daniel
Altman,M.D. is a current authorized user on our license. I have enclosed NRC form
313A, if any other information is needed, please feel free to contact me at 812-283-2117.

/?gs}ectfully,

Damion Hazlett M.D.
Radiation Safety Officer

























